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Forbes Ave, from Barry Drive to

Ashburn Drive, will be closed for

traffic and parking due to surveying

work Saturday, Oct. 1.

Employees and residents are asked

to move their vehicles Friday Sept.

30 so the area can be coned off. The

police will begin coning off open

spaces starting at 5 p.m. 

Temporary detours will be in effect

and Marshall Ride residents should

use Letort Lane for travel. Forbes

Ave residents may turn right onto

Barry Drive and use Letort Lane as

well. Motorists are asked to follow

the instructions given by traffic

personnel. A map can be found at 

http://www.carlisle.army.mil/banner/article.cfm?id=54442

Work will begin at 8 a.m. on Oct. 1 and the road will be open immediately after the work is finished.
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